Heaton Park Primary and Nursery School

Cuckoo Lane Whitefield Manchester M45 6TE

T: 0161 773 9554

E: heatonpark@bury.gov.uk





Wednesday 17th January 2024

Ancient Egyptian Day - Thursday 15th February

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 3 are having an Ancient Egyptian Day in school on **Thursday 15**th **February**. Children will be participating in a variety of exciting activities throughout the day, to further their knowledge and understanding of this fascinating civilisation. We would like children to dress up in an Ancient Egyptian outfit but if this is not possible, please send your child in their school uniform as usual.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Many thanks for your support,

Mr Ridley and Mr Prentice